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. g Lori A. Cole
NYSEG RG&E Manager - Regulatory & Tariffs
February 28, 2019

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess

Secretary

New York State Public Service Commission
Three Empire State Plaza

Albany, NY 12223-1350

Re: Tax Surcharge Factors

Dear Secretary Burgess:

The enclosed revised Statements, issued by New York State Electric & Gas Corporation,
are transmitted for filing in compliance with the requirements of the New York State Public
Service Commission ("Commission™), State of New York.

TSP Statement No. 40 to PSC 120 - Electric
TSP Statement No. 39 to PSC 121 - Electric

Effective: March 15, 2019

The above Statements are being filed pursuant to the Company’s tariffs, General Information
Section 6 of P.S.C. No. 120 and General Information Section 3 of P.S.C. No. 121 for electric
service. This filing removes the Village of Van Etten from the list of villages shown on the Tax
Surcharge Percentage Statement that impose the 1% tax on utility revenues. NYSEG received
notice that the Village dissolved and the Company should no longer be collecting this tax’.

Company Contacts
If there are any questions concerning this filing, please call me at (585)484-6810.

Respectfully submitted,

ﬂ%%/%

Lori A. Cole

Enclosures

! Certification provided by the Village is attached as Appendix A.

18 Link Drive, Binghamton, NY 13902
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VILLAGE OF VAN ETTEN

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

Van Erren, NEw York 14889

October 17, 2018

Honorable Rossana Rosado
NYS Secretary of State
One Commerce Plaza

99 Washington Avenue
Albany, NY 12231-0001

Re: Certificate of Dissolution
Village of Van Etten

Dear Honorable Secretary Rosado:

Please let this letter and the attached validated referendum serve as the Certificate of Dissolution for the
Village of Van Etten to be filed with the Secretary of State. The Village of Van Etten’s Referendum on
Dissolution was held on December 11, 2017.

This Certificate represents the final results in favor of Village Dissolution by a vote of 103 to 76; as
approved by a majority of the electors voting in the Village of Van Etten. A Dissolution Plan was
prepared and adopted by the Village of Van Etten on April 30, 2018. As set forth in the Dissolution Plan,
the Village of Van Etten will dissolve on December 31, 2018.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions, or should you require further information pertaining to
this matter.

Enc.

Ce: Village of Van Etten Trustees
Frank Como Esq., Village Attorney
Shirley Klose, Village Clerk



